
ADAMS TOWNSHIP PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD 

The regular meeting of the Adams Township Parks and Recreation Board was held on 

February 2, 2021 at the Adams Township Municipal Building. 

The meeting began at 7:00 P.M.  The following members of the Parks and Recreation Board 

were present:  Heidi Brandon, Kelly Cheponis, Megan Cross, Dave Goodworth, Karen 

Morrow, Shelley Savoroski, Tom Scheller, Rochelle Seideneck and Marilyn Watson.  Also 

present was Parks & Recreation Director Haley Geyer. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

On a motion made by Marilyn Watson and seconded by Dave Goodworth, the Parks and 
Recreation Board minutes for January 5, 2021 were approved.  

Nine were in favor. 

DISCUSSION: 

Peter Siersdale from Recreation Resource USA presented information on a potential splash 
pad in the Adams Township Community Park and the steps to take for the planning 
process.  

ADJOURNMENT: 

On a motion made by Marilyn Watson and seconded by Rochelle Seideneck, the meeting 
adjourned at 8:20 P.M.  

Nine were in favor. 


